
 
Invitation Letter for Graduation Ceremony: 
 
If you are participating in the Graduation Ceremony this semester and you would like to invite 
family members and/or friends to attend, our office can provide you with a letter in support of your 
invitation. You can request this letter during walk in hours, or you can email 
international@newpaltz.edu.   
 
This letter will certify your current student visa status, that you are graduating in this term, and that 

you would like to invite a specific person to the ceremony.  Please provide us with the full name and 

birthdate of the person you would like to invite.   

You should prepare a letter for your specific family member and/ or friend, inviting them to attend 

your graduation ceremony, and state their relationship to you. 

Before you request an invitation letter, you must register for Graduation.  We will confirm your 

graduation registration status before we issue the invitation letter. 
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